
Swim England Stronger Affiliation 
 

Great News - Hythe Aqua has successfully passed all the 

requirements of the new Swim England Stronger Affiliation 

process. 
 
Swim England have introduced new guidelines for its affiliated clubs in a bid to show they 
have the highest standards of safe and effective practice in place. The Stronger Affiliation 
process is being introduced so new and existing members know clubs are well run and their 
personnel have the necessary safeguarding checks in place to ensure members’ safety. 
Why are Swim England introducing Stronger Affiliation? 
By introducing a Stronger Affiliation process, Swim England will be able to: 
 
• Support clubs to ensure they are implementing the appropriate governance and meeting 
minimum operating standards 
 
• Enhance the experience of club members 
 
• Demonstrate its commitment to ensuring the safety of all affiliated clubs and members 
through stronger governance 
 
• Provide stronger leadership for the sport 
 
• Strengthen sustainability for future generations 
 
• Align to Sport England’s direction of travel for community sports clubs. 
 


